
 Our Week of Learning 

History:  We are wrapping up our history year with 
the World Deserts unit.  

Science:  Immunologists have covered                
communicable and non-communicable diseases.  
Next, we will cover how white blood cells support 
our immune system.  

Writing:  The speeches this week were so              
impressive!  Thank you for all of your support 
throughout the process.  
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Dates to Remember 

May 24:  Poetry Recitation and Awards 

May 25:  Auction - donations needed! 

                 Water Balloon Event 

May 26:  Field Day, 12:00 - 3:00 P.M. 
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Reminders 

• Auction donations needed!  
 
• Apply SUNSCREEN before arriving to 

Field Day on Thursday. 

Our student research projects and speeches 
were an impressive way to end our year in  lan-
guage arts to support our writing and presenta-
tion skills.   
 
Please join us for our classroom Poetry      
Recitation and Awards Ceremony next  
Tuesday, May 24, at 2:00 P.M.  We are  
excited to share this special event with families. 
 
We are in need of donations to make our final 
auction of the year a success.  Thank you for 
your generosity! 
 
Sixth graders have a water balloon activity on 
the outdoor basketball courts during the last half 
hour of the day on Wednesday, May 25.   
Consider having a spare set of dry clothes or 
towel in your car for the drive home on  
Wednesday. 
 
Field Day is Thursday, May 26, from 12:00 - 
3:00 P.M.  Students may be dropped off in the 
upper lot carline and proceed to their  
homerooms.  Students may wear their field day t-
shirt and athletic bottoms or their school  
uniform.  Please help protect from UV radiation 
for the day and have your child apply sunscreen 
prior to hopping out of the car Thursday! 

If you would still like to purchase a  yearbook, you 
may pay for one at your building’s front office.   

The cost is $20.   
Limited number left for purchase. 

Will be delivered to the high school                        
front office in June. 

Have a wonderful summer!  We wish you and 
your child a successful transition to Junior High. 
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